Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Inwood Consulting Engineers, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, September 24, 2013, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.; Open House

Presentation(s): An informational video presentation will run continuously during the open house. No formal presentation will be made.

PLACE: Believers’ Fellowship Word of Faith Church, 5240 North Socrum Loop Road, Lakeland, Florida 33809-4254
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:
Financial Management No.
430185-1-22-01
Project Description:
State Road 33 from Old Combee Road to North of Tomkow Road

This alternatives workshop affords the public the opportunity to express their views about the location, conceptual design, and social, economic, and environmental effects of the proposed widening of State Road (SR) 33 in Polk County. Information on the alternatives being considered to expand the existing two-lane roadway to a four-lane divided roadway will be on display at the workshop. Reconstruction of the SR 33/Interstate 4 (I-4) interchange will be evaluated as part of the study. The proposed interchange improvements involve replacing the I-4 bridges over SR 33 and reconstructing portions of I-4 approaching the interchange. The potential addition of a median down the middle of SR 33 requires the development of an access management plan. This plan will identify the locations of median openings. Bicycle and pedestrian facilities are included in the potential widening of SR 33. As always, the no-build alternative will remain an option throughout the study.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop by contacting: Mr. Tony Sherrard at (863)519-2304. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Services, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact: Mr. Tony Sherrard at the phone number above.
FOR MORE INFORMATION, YOU MAY CONTACT: Mr. Tony Sherrard, FDOT project manager, at (863)519-2304 or e-mail at antone.sherrard@dot.state.fl.us.
Additional information on the project is also available on www.SR33Polk.com.
